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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

Interoffice Communication

DATE:

April 15, 2013
TO:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors



Michael Mayo, Sr., Chairman, Transportation, Public Works and Transit committee
FROM:

Brian Dranzik, Director, Department of Transportation

SUBJECT:

IN-LINE BAGGAGE SYSTEM UPDATE
POLICY

Informational.

BACKGROUND
The in-line baggage screening system project will provide for “back of-the-house” screening of checked baggage.  This project also provides for the removal of the seven (7) large TSA baggage screening devices that are presently located in front of the ticket counters, in the public lobby space.
Construction of the in-line baggage screening building is 60% complete.  Installation of the extensive conveyor system and TSA screening devices is underway.

The Airport Director will present a report on this project.
FISCAL NOTE

The project cost is $33 million, funded by TSA grants and Passenger Facility Charges (PFC’s). 
Prepared by:  
C. Barry Bateman, Airport Director
Approved by:

_________________________________
____________________________________

Brian Dranzik, Director


C. Barry Bateman

Department of Transportation


Airport Director
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